Carroll, Claire

From: Anne Hamilton

Sent: 22 January 2020 14:01
To: Planning

Subject: Planning ref P/19/1861

I would like to register my concern at the proposal to build a dwelling house on this piece of land.

I will require re-assurances that there will be no effluent from a septic tank or any other discharge running
or seeping onto my ground which lies adjacent and downhill from the plot. Any provision required will
have to meet the SEPA regulations.

Please note [ received no neighbour notification with regards to this which is why this objection is late.
James Hamilton

Headsmuir Farm
CARLUKE



